Arnall
Golden
Gregory LLpr

Direct phone: 404.873.8666
Direct fax: 404.873.8667
E-mail: john.spinrad@agg.com

December 10, 2002

Mr. J. Richard Rhudy

Envirgnmental Corporation of America
4095 Nine McFarland Drive
Alpharetta, Georgia 30004

Dear Richard:

This letter is intended to let you know that | have been very satisfied with the work
ECA has done for Arnall Golden Gregory LLP over the years.

As | have expressed to you before, | am always confident that ECA’s work will be
technically accurate, your response timely, and your prices very reasonable. ECA has
performed many Phase | Assessments, Phase Il Assessments, and peer reviews for us and
our experience is consistent.

LCA has been an asset to Arnall Golden Gregory LLP and to our clients with whom
you have worked. Thanks again. | look forward to working with ECA on future projects.

Sincerely,
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John C. Spinrad
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